QLT: Extension of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 05/05/2020, Inland waterway management maintenance joint stock company extended the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

Business Registration Office received the Document No.165/GHDH-CT10 dated 22/04/2020 of the General Manager of Inland waterway management maintenance joint stock company on extending Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 no later than June 2020.
Business Registration Office gave opinions as follows:

According to Clause 2, Article 136 of the Law of Enterprise 2014: “Board of Directors has to hold annual general meetings within 4 months from the ending date of the fiscal year. According to the request of Board of Directors, the business registration office cam extend the annual General Meeting of Shareholders but no later than 06 months from the ending date of the fiscal year”.

According to the above regulation, the extension of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders was requested by the Board of the Company. Therefore, there was a need for extension of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders so Inland waterway management maintenance joint stock company had sent a document of the Board to request Business Registration Office.
